
 

  Farnborough Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

 welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales 
 Company Number 08753719.  The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org 

 

Farnborough Primary School 
Farnborough Hill 

Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ 

t 01689 853295   e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

Head of School: Mrs C Browne BEd (Hons) 

 

 

24 February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware the Year 6 children’s trip to the Imperial War Museum is on the same day as the 

choir rehearsal for the Bromley Schools’ Prom at the Fairfield Halls on Tuesday 14 March. 

We have confirmed with BYMT that the children in Year 6 are able to attend both the trip and 

participate in the choir in the evening.  

Children in Years 3 – 5 will still attend the day rehearsal on Tuesday 14 March at the Fairfield halls. 

To ensure that all the children can practise together before the concert, there is a change in the 

arrival time on the evening.  

Please could we request that all the children arrive at the Fairfield Halls at 5.45pm for a 6pm 

rehearsal time. The concert itself will still start at 7pm and is due to finish at approximately 10pm.  

Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to an exciting evening! 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Browne 

 

 


